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LEADERSHIP NIGHT REPORT 
 

November 14, 2017 Our Leadership Commissions held their monthly meeting to plan and oversee 

the ministry of the parish in the areas of Worship, Community, Formation, Outreach, and 

Administration. They meet on the Second Tuesday of each month and parishioners are invited to 
attend. This report highlights each commission's efforts. Visit the website for pictures. 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL     

Council members attended an all day workshop in 
Santa Clara for Pastoral councils with Father John on 
Saturday November4th, Great information and 
validation that we are heading in the right direction 
with our Parish Assessment and Renewal. Happy 
Thanksgiving!!! 
 

PRAISE 
WORSHIP / ‘to praise' 

 Join all our school children and the children’s choir at 
mass every Wednesday morning at 8:30. We saved a 
pew for you! Mark your calendars for our “Free” 
Cathedral Concert Series; December 17th at 3pm for 
Christmas at the Cathedral. Please join us and show 
your support as we host this music series inviting our 
neighbors and the entire Diocese to the beauty and 
sounds of the Cathedral.  
 

GATHER 
COMMUNITY / ‘to gather'  

Women’s ministry invites you to an “Advent Tea” with 
a “surprise” guest speaker Dec.2 please join us! Come 
support our youth sports program, see school web 
page for game schedules. 

GROW 
FORMATION / ‘to grow'  

Encuentro (Encounter) parish report was discussed 
with an emphasis on youth and young adults. Pastoral 
Council will review recommendations for possible 
implementation of suggestions. Burgundy books have 
been a great source of individual and group formation 
topics; please keep using them in your daily prayers. 
 

 SERVE 

OUTREACH / 'to serve'                                              
If you have a friend or loved one who is homebound 
and would like to receive the Eucharist or just a visit, 
we have disciples who will visit our brothers and 
sisters in their homes. Please continue to support our 
“Daily Bread” food drives! Even one item helps!!  
 

SUPPORT 
ADMINISTRATION / ‘to support'  

“Please fill out the “Commitment to share for 2018 
cards in the pew, “we are saving a seat for you!” We 
need your help with financial goals and needs. Our 
new web page is up and running, “check it out!” We 
are still preparing the new program for email 
communications, stay tuned.

 

Pastoral Council Members: 
Josepha Adubofour  John Rieschick  Jesse Sales      Alex Martinez 
Carla Donaldson  Maria Parker  Linda Paz       Belinda Squires 
      

Pastor: John Armistead   Pastoral Associate: Deacon Greg Yeager 

 


